
R-13 Correspondence – Nancy Downs 

From: Nancy Downs [mailto:nancydowns562@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 3:44 PM 
To: Diana Tang <Diana.Tang@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; 
district2@longbech.gov; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Eric Lopez <Eric.Lopez@longbeach.gov>; 
Cindy Allen <Cindy.Allen@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Alamitos Beach parking lot expansion  
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
I currently reside at 850 E Ocean, the building next to Villa Riviera and we are most concerned that there 
is talk of expanding the parking lot in front of our building. 
This would severely impact our quality of life.  The noise from the Alamitos beach lot is a continual 
challenge.  Currently there are no parking lots directly in front of condo units. 
We suggest that the elephant lot be used, or the green area on shoreline, perhaps diagonal parking 
along shoreline. 
Please consider this as you make your decision about this parking. 
Nancy Downs 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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